

Chief Solicitor & Monitoring Officer - Executive Officer

PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

Legal Services
East Dunbartonshire Council
12 Strathkelvin Place
Kirkintilloch

e-mail: consultations@gobike.org
web: www.gobike.org

Kirkintilloch G66 1TJ<u>.....</u>

By email to: jane.o'connell@eastdunbarton.gov.uk

Ref: TF/D24,25 19 January 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

EAST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL, PROPOSED NO WAITING & NO LOADING AT ANY TIME RESTRICTIONS ON WESTERHILL ROAD, BISHOPBRIGGS

Thank you for your e-mail of 07 December 2018 and the opportunity to comment on the proposals to restrict waiting and loading on Westerhill Road.

GoBike is pleased to voice our support for these proposals. Currently parked vehicles on Westerhill Road are, in many cases, blocking the footway, preventing people who wish to walk, push prams or use wheelchairs from passing. In addition the parked vehicles present a hazard to people who wish to cycle along the road, particularly if a car door were to be inadvertently opened in the path of someone cycling. The parking and loading here, part on the footway and part on the road, inhibits active travel and thus we hope that it is stopped.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort

for Consultations, GoBike